
 

    
      

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    
 

       
     

      
  

 
   

     
 

 
 

  
  

    
  

    
 

     
  

  
  

 
    

     
    

   
 

  
 

 
 

  

 

SCHOOLEY 
MITCHELL 

To whom It may concern, 

I am thrilled to write this letter on behalf of an amazing educational institution, Legacy Preparatory 
Academy. Previously known as Mt. Pleasant S.B. Middle School, Legacy Preparatory Academy stands as a 
beacon of hope in children’s education, committed to ensuring its students are prepared for a bright 
future. 

Legacy Prep’s journey from a middle school to a K-8 institution in 2016 is a testament to its adaptability 
and dedication to meeting the evolving needs of its students. The emphasis on academic performance, 
as shown in students’ consistently impressive results in State standardized tests such as FSA, EOC, and 
FSSS reflects the school's unwavering dedication to educational excellence. 

One of the standout features of Legacy Preparatory Academy is the strong emphasis on parent 
involvement, exemplified through monthly PTSA meetings and SAC meetings, fostering a collaborative 
partnership between educators and families. The commitment to instill values of self-discipline, 
responsibility, and respect in students is commendable, and the adherence to a uniform dress code 
policy creates an environment focused on learning. 

Legacy Prep's 19-year journey has been marked by stability, outstanding teachers and staff, and an 
excellent academic curriculum. The implementation of the AVID system further demonstrates the 
school's commitment to creating a college-going culture, equipping students with the skills and 
determination needed for both academic and personal success. 

It is my pleasure to write this letter of recommendation on behalf of Legacy Preparatory Academy, the 
commitment of the Board of Directors, students, parents, staff, and the community has undoubtedly 
contributed to the high level of student achievement. I cannot recommend this school enough and look 
forward to seeing its future achievements. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Bobby Ossias 
Business Optimization Specialist 
Schooley Mitchell 

16935 Clear Cork Drive, Wimauma, Florida 33598 http://www.schooleymitchell.com/bossias 
Main 888-831-8802 Email bobby.ossias@schooleymitchell.com 
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